
Poquoson Primary held their "Fall Into
Reading Day" today, November 16.
Complete with PJ's and cuddling with
books provided by the schools PTO!

PPS PTO is hosting a fun night of BINGO on
Thursday, Nov 17 from 6-8pm at the
school.

PPS and PES families held parent/teacher
conferences where they shared student
progress. We had a great showing with lots
of parental support.

PES held their annual Veterans Day
Breakfast with over 100 in attendance! The
PHS brass band came to play and there
was a wonderful presentation showcasing
our military family members.

PES continues to receive positive referral
letters for students- over 100 for the first
quarter!

PES 4th graders went on their field trip to
Jamestown!

PMS Student Council Advisory (SCA) elections
are currently being held.

11 PMS students were selected for District VIII
Middle School Chorus-excellent work!

PMS Golden Bull Students of the Month for
November are Abby Rook, Gianna Philippe,
and Kamora Smith!

PHS Astronomy went outside at 4:30am to
view the lunar eclipse, IT Fundamental courses
are flying drones, Pottery class is finishing their
final pieces and there is a new recycling
program for our students!
  

Congratulations to our student of the month,
Emily Swartzbaugh for her hard work! PHS
Band received an excellent rating at
assessment and PHS Chorus had 23 students
who were eligible for District Chorus
delegates! Our Drama One-Act production
won 1st regionally and will head to states. Our
football and volleyballs teams continue in
playoffs and state competitions , with our field
hockey, sailing, & cross country all ending their
seasons INCREDIBLY strong. We are so proud!
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Save the Date
 

Nov 23-25 Thanksgiving Break
Dec 13 - Interim Reports

Dec 13 - School Board Mtg
 

Join us in celebrating our
School Psychologist, Lynn
Hurd, as we recognize her
during National School
Psychologist Week. She does
amazing work for our
district!

Poquoson Schools would like
to thank the Poquoson
Education Foundation for
their generous Fall
Instructional and Innovative
Grants provided to 26 staff
members, totally over
$9,700!

If you have not yet
completed your Federal
Impact Aid form yet, please
do so or reach out to your
student's school. Each
submission = $$. Thank you!


